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STRATEGIC PLAN FOR MANAGEMENT MODERNIZATION OF THE

 ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
(Presented by the General Secretariat)

In compliance with AG/RES. 2815 (XLIV-O/14), The General Secretariat is pleased to present the “Strategic Plan for Management Modernization at the Organization of American States” for consideration of the Permanent Council.
The Secretary General would like to thank the significant number of Secretariat staff members who contributed to this Plan, as well as the Member State representatives who contributed generously their time and ideas to refine it.  In particular, a special thank you to Julian Murray, a consultant hired with the generous support of the Government of Canada, whose invaluable work on this Plan must be recognized.     
Letter sent by the Secretary General to the Chair of the Permanent Council presenting the Strategic Plan for Management Modernization of the OAS:
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